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Community Notification
G’day Neighbours,

Please be aware that on Monday 14/02/2022 - Saturday 19/02/2022, Williams lane will be
occupied for the purpose of demolition to structure and load out of material of 104 Regent st
Redfern.

There will be use of an excavator for demolition from inside the 90-102 Regent site to
complete this work with trucks removing the debris from Williams Lane.

Should there be a requirement to access this area during the works, we will need to assess if
there are any risks beforehand.

If there are any issues, please feel free to contact me.
Regards,

Damon Washington - Senior Project Engineer

0416 332 331
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